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Prospect Real Estate Development Group to partner with Midtown Capital on 

$45M 240-unit apartment building in Lake Worth, Fla. 

New multi-family building boasts desirable location and plenty of amenities 

LAKE WORTH, FLA. (August XX, 2021)-- Prospect Real Estate Development Group and 

Midtown Capital are partnering on a new $45 million, 240-unit building at 2201 Tenth Avenue 

in Lake Worth, Fla., situated just one exit south of West Palm Beach on I-95. 

The apartment interiors are outfitted with sleek, modern finishes, open concept floor 

plans, smart thermostats, and private balconies. Amenities include a resort style pool with lounge 

area, outdoor recreation area and kitchenette with a grilling station, a clubhouse and resident 

lounge with entertaining kitchenette, game room, and outdoor patio, a fitness room, controlled 

access package storage, three conference rooms, and a We Work style communal workspace. 

"We worked diligently with Midtown Capital and the city to get the plans approved for 

this property," said Prospect Real Estate Development Group chairman, Richard Zahn, Sr. "The 

location is unparalleled, and the completed project will offer residents of Palm Beach a new, 

unique housing option with plenty of amenities and an unmatched location." 
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